
 

 
25190 Terra Industrial Dr, Chesterfield MI 48051 

Phone: 586-598-6040 
 
 

29 March 2021 
 
 
TO:  EGEL, AQD 
 Warren District 
 Ms Jenine Camilleri 
 
 
Re: Response to Violation 
 
 
 On December 22nd 2020 Ellsworth Cutting Tools was advised of a violation of Rule 201 of the administrative rules 

promulgated under Act 451. Ellsworth Cutting Tools thought it had a proper filtration system in place that used gravity to pull any 

particulate from air exiting the building. Upon information provided by EGLE it is understood that the current system is insufficient 

and in violation. As such Ellsworth Cutting Tools has requested pricing for professional installation of conforming air filtration. 

Currently Ellsworth Cutting Tools is awaiting competitive pricing to install the proper filtration system that will either pass all exiting 

air through the proper fabric media or completely keep all filtered air from exiting the shop at all. Once the final competitive bidding 

has concluded Ellsworth Cutting Tools will in a reasonable amount of time proceed with the installation of which ever unit is 

constructed. Once installed there will be no future violations occurring.  

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ellsworth Miller 
CEO and Owner 
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CUTTING TOOLS, LTD 


